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SSOC created by the Public Safety and Services Violence Prevention Act of 2014 

 

 
 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Safety and Services 
Oversight Commission for Monday, March 23, 2020 at 6:30pm  

has been cancelled. 
 
 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on  
Monday, April 27, 2020 at 6:30pm in Hearing Room 1,  

1 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza,  Oakland, CA 94612 
 


